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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Last Thursday, we had the pleasure of hosting
the Metis dance and fiddle group, V'ni Dansi
who shared with students and staff a window
into Metis heritage and culture. The workshop
featured opportunities for students to learn
some jigging and the importance of Metis
culture in Canada today and in the past. 
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Gosh! It's April!? The last time I wrote to you,
we were all looking forward to Spring Break. I
truly hope you had some memorable
adventures, or relaxing time to connect with
family and friends. However, I also want to
recognize that a significant number of parents
work during school breaks which can present
some challenges in finding activities and care
for their children. This can be stressful for
families and returning to school routines can be
a relief. If this was your family, I empathize. 

Tyler from
Jess Dance
leads
students in
their
afternoon
performance. 

Elois and
Mike lead 
 classes in
a Métis jig

Upon returning from the break, Cedar Grove
Physical Education classes featured dance
instruction with Jess Dance's Hip Hop and
Contemporary dance instructor, Tyler. All
classes gathered at the end of the day last
Friday to celebrate  their learning in a school-
wide performance. We are sorry that we could
not extend a formal invitation to parents for the
performance as space was limited and we were
not sure if the choreography would allow a full
capacity audience. 

www.reallygreatsite.com



Looking ahead to April 27th is Cedar Grove
Elementary's Spring Concert/Musical. The
production team, led by Mr. Tultz and Ms.
Bingham, is growing in numbers as students,
staff, and parents volunteer to help with a
variety of tasks crucial to a successful show. We
want to express our thanks for the incredible
wave of support from the parent community.
We really appreciate your help.

There will be two performances. The first, a 

matinee, that will double as a rehearsal- this will
be for students only. The second, will be our
public performance. All parents welcome. Doors
will open at 5:30 pm and the performance will
begin at 6:00 sharp. 

Lots of hard work and positive energy is going
into this production. I want to thank all students
and staff who are putting their hearts into it. We
look forward to seeing you on Thursday the
27th

And before I sign off, on behalf of the entire
Cedar Grove team, I like to express our best
wishes to those families who are celebrating
Ramadan this month and who celebrated Easter
this weekend. 

Jamie Sadler- Principal

Elois
shares the

story about
his Metis
heritage

Mark you
Calendar:



April 21st is a 

Pro-D Day



Students do not
attend school 



United Way of the Lower Mainland’s School’s Out Program is o  ering:

SPARK!  
Four virtual sessions offe red for all parents 
with children entering high school

To Secondary

Register to attend one or all sessions

Offe red from 7:30 – 9:00 pm on the following Thursday evenings:

May 11 – The Emotional World of Adolescence
May 18 –
May 25 – Supporting Success with Homework and Routines
June 1 – Keeping the Lines of Communication Open

 Navigating the Secondary Social Scene / Supporting Healthy Independence 

REGISTER ONLINE:
https://sd46.bc.ca/families-and-students/engagement/



For more info:
(604) 886-2130

gdplinfo@gibsons.bclibrary.ca

https://gibsons.bc.library.coop
@gibsonslibrary

Dog Man Day

Youth

Saturday

10:30 - 11:30 am

April 15th

It’s Dog Man day at the library!

Come celebrate the release of the

latest Dog Man graphic novel Dog

Man Twenty Thousand Fleas

Under the Sea. Register your super
fan for an hour of Dog Man trivia

and prizes or drop in anytime for a

Dog Man scavenger hunt. 

Registration required for trivia (ages 6-11)

Drop-in anytime for scavenger hunt (all ages)

Trivia & Scavenger Hunt



For more info:
(604) 886-2130

gdplinfo@gibsons.bclibrary.ca

https://gibsons.bc.library.coop
@gibsonslibrary

Saturday

10:30 -12:00

April 1st
May 13th

June 10th

Drop-in and get building! Join other
Lego loving kids for creative

engineering with Lego. 

Four year-olds must be accompanied by a
caregiver.

Drop-in
For ages 4-18

Lego Builders
Club

Youth



For more info:
(604) 886-2130

gdplinfo@gibsons.bclibrary.ca

https://gibsons.bc.library.coop
@gibsonslibrary

Marvelous Marvel Movie

Monthly Meet-up

Youth

Saturday
2:00 - 4:30 pm
April 15th

The Teen Advisory Group

presents Marvelous Marvel

Movie Monthly Meet-up!
Teens named this program,

planned this program, and

selected the movie Spider-

Man: Far From Home. Snacks
provided. 
Rated PG 13, 2h 09m 

For age 12-18
Drop-in 
Event in Mainil Room 



For more info:
(604) 886-2130

gdplinfo@gibsons.bclibrary.ca

https://gibsons.bc.library.coop
@gibsonslibrary

Thursday

3:30 -4:15 pm

April 27th
 
A Magic Steeped in Poison is the
first in The Book of Tea Duology from
New York Times bestselling author
Judy I Lin. This fantasy novel blends
Chinese folklore with a thrilling
mystery. To save her sister Ning sets
out to the imperial city to compete in a
magical tea making contest but
danger and courtly schemes get in her
way. 

Registration required
Recommended for age 12-18
Books available at library desk
Check library catalogue for ebook and e-audiobook 

Youth

Book Club

Youth



YOUTH CLIMATE ACTIVISM AWARD.ORG

SHOW
THE WORLD

YOUR

ACTIV ISM

Make a 5 minute video or write a
short story of 500 words and tell us
how you are taking meaningful
steps toward improving the outlook
for our planet with respect to
climate change.

APPLICATION PORTAL 
Opens Earth Day - April 22, 2023

And Closes - May 18, 2023

SUCCESSFUL NOMINEES WILL BE SELECTED


BY THE YOUTH CLIMATE CABINET OF I-SEA.


FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT OUR


WEBSITE OR DROP US A LINE.

The Youth Climate Activism Award honours students under
the age of 20 and comes with a prize of up to $1000.

WINNERS ANNOUNCED June 10, 2023




